
We’re trimming trees in 
your neighbourhood.
Keeping your home and
your neighbourhood safe.

One-third of power outages are caused by
tree branches close to electrical equipment.
Strong winds can break these branches,
bringing down power lines and damaging
equipment — posing a signi�cant threat to
you and our communities.

To keep you and our community safe,
ENWIN has entrusted Davey Tree,
professional arborists, to ensure
the trees in your neighbourhood are safely 
clear of overhead power lines.

Davey Tree Trimming Program in Windsor.

Over the next three years, you’ll see Davey Tree in these areas.
Area B, which includes Windsor residents south of Riverside Dr, North of Tecumseh Rd East, 
and between Howard Ave and St Patrick’s Ave / Huron Church Rd, as per map, will be trimmed 
from January 2023 to December 2023.

If you live in Area B, please note…

Davey Tree may request access to your property to complete their trimming. We ask that you 
please provide access. Allowing Davey Tree to perform their job will ensure that your electrical 
supply remains safe and reliable for you and your neighbours.

A planned outage may impact you. We believe that safety comes �rst, and in some cases, we 
may need to turn o� power for a short while. If your service will be impacted, ENWIN will attempt 
to notify you in advance with the date, time and expected duration of the outage. Crews from 
Davey Tree follow industry best practices and have received extensive training in proper tree 
trimming techniques. They will do their best to redirect growth away from power lines while at 
the same time protecting the health of your trees.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Davey at 519-739-1378.
You can also �nd more information at www.daveytree.ca.


